
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued patience with the start of 

planned works next to Parsons House. 

 

We wanted to write to update you about the start of 

physical works on site. The site perimeter and hoarding 

has now been set up around the basement car park 

next to Parsons House as the construction works have 

now commenced. The first stage of these works is the 

demolition of the ground floor concrete over the 

basement car park which will involve some noisy work. 

We will try and limit the impact as much as possible. We 

will not carry out any of the demolition work and piling 

on a Saturday, but there may be a need for some 

building works between 8am and 1pm as Saturday 

work. 

 

You may also notice some small changes around the 

block. The recycling centre needed to be moved to 

enable the site to be set up. You can find the recycling 

centre on Hall Place near Heywood House. Please 

ensure that you only use this for recycling as there are 

no black bins for general rubbish. A two storey site 

office was installed in February, which is where the 

project team is based. 

Public Liaison Officer, Curtis Donovan, has been on site 

from early February. He has been in the area recently 

carrying out surveys with residents from Parsons House 

to understand how you would like us to engage with you 

for the duration of the project. The survey aims to 

understand: 

 

• The best way to communicate with you 

• If you have any specific concerns that you may 

have regarding the construction works 

• If you have a gas supply to your home 

• If you are interested in any of our employment 

opportunities 

 

The surveys will continue for the next few weeks so please look 

out for Curtis and his team. 

 

Previous editions of the newsletter and other useful 

information regarding the project are available on the 

Newman Francis website (details below). 
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Curtis Donovan, 

Public Liaison Officer 

T: 07956 623 602 

E: curtis@newmanfrancis.org W: 

www.newmanfrancis.org 

Contact Us 

Regular updates will be issued throughout the duration 

of the project, detailing the current works and how 

these might impact you. 

You can get in touch with us anytime if you have any 

concerns or questions. Please see right for contact 

details. 
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